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OUR LADY OF THE GROVE COUNCIL 
#13448 

Charity v Unity v Fraternity v Patriotism 

v Newman Apostolate
Program

v Grand Knight’s Message
v Baby Bottle Drive Update
v Christmas Wreath Sales
v November Birthdays
v For the Good of the Order

The Newman Campus Ministry program plays an important role in 
keeping Christ in our young adults. The following paraphrased 
message from a Newman Center bulletin reveals how Newman Centers 
respond to the personal and religious needs of college students, both 
Catholic and non-Catholic. 

At business class I learned how to earn money;  
At the Newman Center we learn how to share it. 
At management I learned how to allocate resources; 
At the Newman Center we learn to be good stewards of the earth. 
At anthropology I learned where humans come from; 
At the Newman Center I learned where we're going. 
At geography I learned to recognize borders; 
At the Newman Center we are taught to see through them. 
At history I read the perspective of the victors; 
At the Newman Center we develop solidarity with the poor. 
At computer science I learned to manipulate information; 
At the Newman Center we learn to seek the truth. 
At advertising I was taught to sell an idea; 
At the Newman Center we are challenged to be honest. 
At school I was taught to succeed; 
At the Newman Center we are called to help those who fail. 

At the Newman Center we learn to be Christ for one 
another.  

The Illinois State Council has designated the Newman Campus Ministry 
Fund Appeal at our #1 charity. What better way for the Knights of 
Columbus to exemplify charity and encourage vocations to Church 
ministry than a monetary donation to assist in the continued operation 
of Newman Centers and Programs? 

Please consider making a tax-deductible donation today. 
See page 3 for a donation form. 
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Grand Knight’s  
Message 

November is a month 
when we remember our 
beloved family and 
friends who have passed 
from this life to 
everlasting life. Keep 
them in your prayers. 

November is also the 
month when we give 
thanks to God for all of 
the blessings He has 
bestowed on us.   

Our Social meeting is on 
Nov. 19th this month, to 
allow us time to celebrate 
Thanksgiving on Nov. 26th 

We will have an attorney 
speak to us on estate 
planning at our Social 
meeting. 

Let’s have a good turnout 
for this important topic. 

See you there! 

Keep in your prayers 

November Birthdays 

Nov 8 Timothy J Wziontka 
Nov 11 Richard A Dues 
Nov 15 Michael B Garber 
Nov 19 Gregory G Wrzesinski 
Nov 30 Thomas P Hennessy   
(90 years young) 

Baby Bottle Drive 
Update 

Thanks to all Brother 
Knights who assisted us 
with the Baby Bottle Drive. 

We collected over $11,000, 
which will be forwarded to 
The Women’s’ Center of 
Greater Chicagoland. 

Christmas Wreath 
Sales 

Another way to benefit 
the Women’s Center is 
by buying a Christmas 
wreath. See the bulletin 
or Dick Van Spankeran 
for details. 

Andy* and Roxie 
Bueschel 
Peggy Shannon*, 
mother of Scott 
Shannon 
* May they rest in peace
Mary Jean O’Brien, wife
of Jack O’Brien
Bob Kagen
Cy and Marie Schmidt
Mel Cea
Mark Neihengen
Paul and Mary Loeffler
The son and daughter
of Fred Sturgeon
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